
 

 

  

REF: CL.LEAVE.EMPL.T.NET.001.2/SH/av          2015-12-08  
 
TO: 
 
ALL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEMBERS, FULL TIME UNION REPRESENTATIVES (FTUR’S) 

AND TRADE UNION REPRESENTATIVES (TUR’S): TRANSNET 
 
EMPLOYEES LEAVE 
 
Our circular letter Ref: CL.Leave.Empl.T.Net.001.1/JP/av dated 2015-12-04 refers. 
 
Management and Labour met today (8/12/2015) at the Transnet Bargaining Council (TBC) 
with Advocate John Brand as the Facilitator. 
 
It is unfortunate to report that no agreement could be reached. 
 
Labour have in the interim lodged an “URGENT APPLICATION” in the Labour Court. This 
matter is set down to be heard on Friday, 11 December 2015. 

 
Members will be informed of the Labour Court finding on this matter as soon as is possible. 

 

UNTU Greetings, 

 
SA Harris 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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